

School of Nursing

College of Health Sciences Campus Box 63 Milledgeville, Georgia 31061-0490 Phone 478-445-1076 Fax 478-445-1121

July 12, 2019

Re: Formation of a MRC at GCSU

Dear Ms. Watts:

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support for the development of a MRC at Georgia College and State University. As the Director of the School of Nursing, I will do all that I can to support the development and implementation of this project. I believe that both students and faculty will benefit from the training and experiences that will come about from this collaboration.

Georgia College School of Nursing is committed to being an active leader in our community and I can think of no better way for our students to experience this than with the development of a MRC. Dr. Catherine Fowler had agreed to be the unit leader for this project. We already have a number of our faculty who are registered volunteers and serve when needed.

Please let me know if you need any additional information from me.

Sincerely,

Deborah MacMillan

**Professor and Director School of Nursing** 

Dehorah Mac Mellen.

Campus Box Number 063 Parks Memorial Building Milledgeville, GA 31061

Office 478 445-1795

Fax: 478-445-1121 (Milledgeville) debby.macmillan@gcsu.edu

cc Ms. Tameka Bowden

Ms. Lakieva William

Dr. Catherine Fowler

Dr. Elizabeth Thomas

Dr. Debbie Greene